Highland CUSD 5 Parents and Staff,

This week's update only includes a link to our live stream for the Highland CUSD Board of Education meeting on Monday, September 27 at 6:00 p.m. and our weekly COVID numbers: Highland Primary reported 1 new positive student, 6 student quarantines and 1 staff quarantine all related to outside exposures. Alhambra Primary report 1 student positive and zero quarantines. Highland Elementary reported 1 staff positive, 1 student positive, and 3 new quarantine students resulting from outside exposure. Grantfork Elementary reported zero new positives or quarantines. Highland Middle School reported 1 student positive and 7 student quarantines. Highland High School reported 7 Student Positives, 1 Staff Positive, and 6 student quarantines.

We have a board meeting on Monday, September 27 at 6:00 p.m. Please use the following link to view the live stream: https://youtu.be/5Iofd3wADRw

Enjoy the great weekend of weather!

Sincerely,

Michael S. Sutton, Superintendent